
                                                                                                                    30th  January 2022 

Recently Deceased 

Ciarán Ward 

Andy Barron 

Anniversaries 

Brendan Finn 

Donal O'Connoll

Claire Byrne 

Bridie Wheeler 

Charlie Flynn 

Ann Heslin 

Geraldine Purcell

Margaret & John Duffy 

Maurice & Ellen Corcoran 

Seamus Keating 

Teresa Sheehan 

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

        If you wish to book a Anniversary or
Birthday Remembrance  Mass please
give a minimum of one weeks notice
you can phone 01 4600127 or email

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com

The Diary is open now for 2022 so masses
can be prebooked in advance  up to

end of year 

 

               Wanted for Missions in Ghana 
Unwanted wheelchairs, Zimmer 
frames, walkers and walking sticks.
If you can help! Please contact 
Mary on 086 3689031

Candlemas Day Wed 2nd February 

The parish office has a supply of 

candles which you can buy to have 

blessed here at 9.30am mass on Wed 

2nd Feb price 2 euro each if you wish to 

pre order candles please call into 

parish office before Wed 2nd we will 

also have candles available for 

purchase after Mass on 2nd February 

      Christmas Dues 

        Sincere thanks to all who
have returned thier Christmas

Dues envelopes can be left
into the safe at back of

chruch or handed into the
parish office 

     If writing a cheque for dues
please make out to St Jude
the Apostle and not to Fr

Madden all dues are lodged
to the Common Fund in
Archdiocese and then

divided among all the priests
of Dublin Diocese

              ST VINCENT DE PAUL           
The Society wish to ackowledge with thanks the 

sum of 2210.00 donated here during January  you 
can still donate by leaving donations in safe at 
back of church or hand into the parish office  

                             -------------------------------------                

Taize Mass for January will take place here
this Sunday 30th January at 7.30pm

Celebrant will be Fr Michael Troy O.Carm

Please use Rossmore Doors 

Koins for Kids

 Wish to ackowlege with thanks the
sum of 5570.98 donated by you the

parishioners of St Judes to this
worthy cause if you have any small
euro coins lying around in jamjars
or containers please drop them to
the parish office or if you have any

foreign currency either notes or
coins all donations will be greatly

received thank you for your
continued generousity to this cause
as they try to raise 1 million euro to

purchase a new paediatric MRI
scanner for the New Childrens

Hospital  please help them if
you can.

Thursday 3rd February
Feast Day of St. Blaise 2022
blessing of throats will take 
place during 9.30am mass 

Retrouvaille Ireland
A Lifeline for Marriage

NEXT VIRTUAL PROGRAMME

 Phase 1: A Virtual Weekend 3rd - 6th March 
2022

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th March

(evenings)

Saturday 5th and Sunday 6th March (full days)

Phase 2: Online Post Weekend Sessions

Wednesday evenings, 8pm-10pm

Commencing on 9th March and running for 12 
weeks until the 25th May 2022

The programme costs €150 per couple  to find 
out more contact 

Tony & Anne

01 4953536  Mike & Anne

087-2526812 / 087-6874658

Pat & Susan

086-4135440

All contacts are held in the strictest confidence.

Baptism Bookings

If you wish to book your child in
for baptism over the coming

months please see Fr Madden
after Daily 9.30am Mass

Monday Wednesday Thursday
or Friday or after 10am or 12pm
Mass on Sunday mornings after

which you can email
judesparishoffice1@gmail.com

to arrange a suitable date 

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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